GARFIELD TOWNSHIP PARKS & RECREATION

FIFE LAKE, MICHIGAN 49633

TO: GARFIELD TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR & BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FROM: JERRY CANNON, CHAIRMAN

SUBJECT: MONTHLY REPORT FOR AUGUST 2024

DATE: September 12, 2024

The Garfield Parks Board Meeting was called to order at 6:00PM Thursday August 29, 2024 at the Town Hall. Present: Norton, Rohn, Potts and Cannon; Bindschatel excused..

- 1. Grant Update.
 - A. Rebidding. Bri recommends rebidding in Fall '24 as opposed to downsizing project.
 - B. Extension. DNR request has verbally been approved; it has been submitted electronically. (Extension required additional step; teleconference with DNR Advisor clarified. Supervisor accomplished/submitted this week.)
- 2. Pickleball. Was being played by public with their own portable equipment; our has shown up,
- 3. Pioneer Family/Community Picnic. The presentation was greatly appreciated at the Museum; Kay (Hall) Sieting reminisced about growing up in Sharon. The Picnic was well attended (35) with a great variety of dishes to pass. Jerry Cannon provided an update on the DNR Grant and Park Plans. Many Thanks to Mary Lou Stuck and her family for pulling everything together.
- 4. Meadow Walk and Disc Golf Fairway grass has been cut.
- 5. Park Cameras. Discussed need and solutions.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45PM

###################################

Celebrating over 60 Years of Service to Our Community